
 

 
 

 

     

              The Oromocto 

            Fire Department 

 

FIRE PREVENTION WEEK 

 
In honor of Fire Prevention Week, you and your family are invited to attend  

an Open House which will be held  

on Thursday, 10 October 2019 from 6:00 to 7:30 p.m. at the Fire Station located at  

50 Miramichi Road. 

 

Events will include fire demos, games and many more activities. 

 

Come out and meet your local firefighters, get your answers to your fire safety questions, enter your 

name for a chance to win one of our free draws, watch the demonstrations and see the equipment. 

 

Free refreshments will be provided! 

 

Look. Listen. Learn  

A message from the Oromocto Fire Department 


